Dear Parent (or Young Marine who is 18 years or older),

Thank you for turning in a signed parent permission form for this research study evaluating the
Young Marines drug education program. As a thank you for your response, we have enclosed a
free movie rental gift card (a $4.50 value) for your child to enjoy, regardless of whether or not
you have decided to allow your child to participate in the study.

As a reminder, if you have decided to allow your child to participate in the study, participants will
fill out a survey about their drug use, attitudes, and knowledge. You will be notified when the
survey will take place (via the email address you supplied on your parent permission form or an
announcement from your child’s Young Marine unit leader).

Thank you for being a part of this study to improve the Marine Corps sponsored services for
youth drug education!

Suzanne Hurtado

Principal Investigator

Naval Health Research Center, San Diego, CA

(619) 553-7806, Email: Suzanne.Hurtado@med.navy.mil
youngmarinesstudy.org






